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]Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, Region IV .,

.f ' |'
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission t r-- -

f-611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
$ fjg |

Arlington, Texas 76012 i i

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3 *%

Docket No. 50-382 743mtes
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 40
Second Interim Report
"ITE-Could Starter Coil Failure in Containment Cooling Fans"

Reference: 1) LP&L letter W3K-81-0412 to NP.C dated November 17, 1981

2) Telecon - L. L. Bass (LP6L) to B. Crossman (NRC) on 4/27/82

Dear Mr. Collins:

In reference 1, LP6L committed to provide a final report on SCD #40 by
April 30, 1982. Since the first interim report was submitted, the
remaining six coils have been received and are now scheduled for instal-
lation during the first week of May.

Based on the above information, a final report will be submitted on or
before May 31, 1982.

Very truly yours,

N.
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